
 
 

Stakeholder Conference Call Invitation 
         

 
Secretary Napolitano’s June 15 Memorandum  

Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals 
 

Friday, August 3, 2012, 2:00 pm (Eastern) 
 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) Director Alejandro Mayorkas and other senior 
Department of Homeland Security (DHS) officials will hold a stakeholder conference call today to 
discuss Secretary Janet Napolitano’s June 15th Deferred Action policy memorandum. In accordance 
with the Secretary’s memorandum, USCIS will begin accepting requests for consideration of 
deferred action on August 15, 2012. During the teleconference, Director Mayorkas will provide a 
brief overview of the development of the process by which certain young people who came to the 
United States as children may request deferred action and take questions. 
 
Please join U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services Director Alejandro Mayorkas in a 
teleconference regarding the deferred action for childhood arrivals process on Friday, August 3, 
2012 from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm (Eastern).   
 
To Participate in the August 3 Conference Call 
Please use the information below to join the session.  We recommend calling in 20 minutes prior 
to the start of the teleconference.  

Call-in Number: (800) 779-9654 

Passcode: DHS 

 
This call is intended for stakeholders only.  Members of the media should call (202)282-8010 
with inquiries. 
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